

University of Kentucky Lexington, Kentucky 40506-0032 606-257-1701

May 21, 1996

Dr. Jesse Weil
President, University of Kentucky Chapter
of the American Association of University Professors
Department of Physics and Astronomy
University of Kentucky
Lexington, KY 40506-0055

Dear Dr. Weil:

I appreciate your letter dated May 11, 1996, and regret that it was necessary. I have spoken with Chancellor Holsinger and he assured me that the matter was being handled. The University Regulations will be followed. Future communications will be more explicit in reflecting that they are in accordance with University Regulations.

Sincerely.

Charles T. Wethington, Jr.

President

c: Chancellor Holsinger

479/ds